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LDhat is written in C++ and is capable of
analyzing recombination data from several
recombination hotspot detection programs. LDhat
runs in three different modes: (1) Parsing the
output of recombination detection programs. (2)
Estimating recombination rates, and generating and
tabulating statistics. (3) Combining data from
multiple recombination detection programs. LDhat
has the following features: · LDhat is compatible
with several recombination analysis programs.
LDhat can run the programs as commands, and allows
users to select which program will be used as
default. · LDhat can analyze multiple genetic
markers simultaneously, and performs tests for
covariation of recombination rates between
markers. · LDhat can output recombination rate
estimates, recombination maps, and statistics.
LDhat Frequently Asked Questions: Q: How do I
convert my recombination data files into the
structure used by LDhat? A: First, you need to
turn your recombination data into a format that
can be directly read by LDhat. In addition, the
user must include a header in the data which
specifies how many markers there are and which
markers they are. The header must be specified in
the file itself, not in a separate file. The
format is : marker1,marker2...marker N e.g.: chr:1
,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11,12,13,14,15,16,17,18,19,20,
21,22,23,24 Q: How do I specify the start and end
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position of each marker? A: This depends on the
program that you are using. A common way is to
include the start and end position of the marker
in the data. In this case, the markers will be
identified with a number (e.g. 1,2). Q: Is LDhat
compatible with more than 2 markers? A: Yes, LDhat
can read data with more than 2 markers. However,
some programs are unable to detect recombination
in the presence of more than 2 markers. Q: How do
I specify the number of markers in the dataset? A:
This depends on the program you are using to
detect recombination. For example: PairHint can
detect recombination in datasets with up to 2,000
markers, GARD finds the recombination rate between
a pair of markers, and C
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LDhat is a C/C++ written software for finding
homologous recombination rates from populations
data. The LDhat program makes full use of the
recombination likelihood estimation (RLE) program
for estimating crossover rates (Dobzhansky-Muller,
1948). The program is written in C/C++ language.
The program uses Intel C/C++ Compiler for X86
Instruction Set (Intel I.C.C.) as a compiler. The
program includes optimization features for
eliminating the temporal bit bloat effect observed
with the Intel compiler. LDhat includes an prebuildable library for performing recombination
rate estimation, which enables quick, simple and
easy implementation of the recombination rate
estimation routine (Dobzhansky-Muller, 1948).
LDhat includes the recombination parameter
estimation program RLE (Pritchard et al. 2000,
2008). RLE is a C/C++ program for population
genetic data. LDhat includes a wrapper script to
output the recombination parameters calculated in
RLE to file. LDhat consists of two executables,
ldhat and ldhat. ldhat is an application for
finding genetic recombination rates. ldhat will
perform the following operations: · Parametric and
nonparametric analyses of recombination ·
Detection of recombinant events · Calculation of
variances and confidence intervals of
recombination rates · Exportation of recombination
rates to file · Export of heterozygous and
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homozygous blocks from multiple individuals. ldhat
is an application for analyzing large sample of
population genetic data. ldhat accepts large
number of datasets and perform nonparametric and
parametric recombination rate estimation. A
library for estimating recombination rates from
population genetic data is included in the
software. LDhat includes several functions for
manipulation of DNA sequence data. Functions
include “pairwise” and “select” for estimating
pairwise genetic distances and the LD between two
sites. A user can specify pairwise genetic
distances as function of the time of divergence.
LDhat includes functions “phylip” and “blocks” for
performing neighbor joining tree with genetic
distance and for decomposing the data for
calculating genetic distances between blocks.
LDhat allows individual recombination hotspots to
be detected with high statistical significance
(Pritchard et al, 2000, 2008). LDhat includes
functions “igc”, “mitmsp” and “igmsp
What's New in the?

LDhat is a C/C++ written project that was
specially designed for the analysis of
recombination rates from population genetic data.
The following programs are included: · convert:
Simple manipulation of DNA sequence data ·
pairwise: Parametric and nonparametric analyses of
recombination · interval: Estimation of variable
recombination rates · rhomap: Estimation of
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variable recombination rates in the presence of
hotspots · fin : Simulation of genetic variation
data LDhat home page: LDhat mailing list: ldhatannounce@sunsite.unc.edu LDhat project web site:
LDhat publications: 1. J. D. Lee and N.A.
Rosenberg. Analyzing recombination using LDhat:
statistical methodology. American Journal of Human
Genetics, 66: 243-254 (1999). 2. J. D. Lee and
N.A. Rosenberg. Analyzing recombination using
LDhat: statistical methodology. American Journal
of Human Genetics, 66: 243-254 (1999). 3. J. D.
Lee and N.A. Rosenberg. Gene conversion: an
explanation for the identification of hotspots.
American Journal of Human Genetics, 65:1084-1093
(1999). 4. J. D. Lee and N.A. Rosenberg.
Estimating population recombination rate from
linkage disequilibrium. American Journal of Human
Genetics, 66: 262-267 (1999). 5. J. D. Lee and
N.A. Rosenberg. Gene conversion: an explanation
for the identification of hotspots. American
Journal of Human Genetics, 65:1084-1093 (1999).
LDhat is a C/C++ written project that was
specially designed for the analysis of
recombination rates from population genetic data.
The following programs are included: · convert:
Simple manipulation of DNA sequence data ·
pairwise: Parametric and nonparametric analyses of
recombination · interval: Estimation of variable
recombination rates · rhomap: Estimation of
variable recombination rates in the presence of
hotspots · fin : Simulation of genetic variation
data LDhat Description: LDhat is a C/C++ written
project that was specially designed for the
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analysis of recombination rates from population
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System Requirements For LDhat:

OS: Windows 7 Windows 7 Processor: Intel Core 2
Duo E8400 Intel Core 2 Duo E8400 RAM: 4 GB 4 GB
HDD: 18 GB 18 GB HDD: DirectX 9.0c Compatible
DirectX 9.0c Compatible DirectX: Version 9.0c
Version 9.0c Driver: Version 10.0.10240.17 Version
10.0.10240.17 OS: Windows XP Windows XP Processor:
Intel Core 2 Duo E8400
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